Chairs report, June 2018
Finance & Performance Committee

Welcome to the Finance Committee meeting for June 2018.

Council is continuing in a strong financial position as we head into the end of our annual period.
While this is good news for the bank balances, it unfortunately highlights the significant projects that
are still to be progressed.

We have been provided with an extensive report on the energy consumption of some of our
district’s major infrastructure. This report provides Council with some extremely indepth information
and there seems to be some ‘low hanging fruit’ that can be actioned immediately to take advantage
of efficiencies in energy use. | look forward to a future report from staff providing Council with plans
to implement some of the findings in the paper.

Nigel Belsham

Finance & Performance Committee Chair




